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Rhys Davies – Societies Officer  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Over the last month, we've welcome so many new societies which is amazing! This includes 

new academic societies too which is great to see. We also ran the 3rd 8 out of 10 Swans 

qualifying round, and we have our last qualifier in late January - if your society would like to 

take part then let us know! 

 

I'm also working on a society report system with Abi and the Activities Department. This 

means that we're going to trial a system where each month, each committee fill out a form 

that lets both myself and Abi know what you've been up to this month and your wins and 

achievements. There are a lot of societies that sometimes we struggle to get hold of, so this 

is the perfect way to get that all important feedback! This idea was first run past committee 

members from various societies at a Hubs meeting. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

8 out of 10 Swans went amazingly well and we can't wait until the last round. Many more new 

societies, and a new Societies Assistant so hopefully all your queries will be answered super-

fast! 

Plans for next month  

Next month will be quite quiet, as we don't come back until halfway through. We've got 
Refreshers Week and 8 out of 10 Swans. It is also coming up to the Students’ Union 
Elections... so what role suits you? Drop me a message if you're interested in the role of 
Societies Officer. 


